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IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING
NSDL-NAD REGISTRATION

It has been brought to our notice that a fake message has been
circulating on social media stating that students should
mandatorily register on NAD website by 28 February 2019 to get

admit cards for the upcoming semester examination.

Students may avail the desktops at Computer Centre to register
on the NAD website. If a student enters incorrect data while
registering on the NAD website he/she will have to register once

again.

Students wishing to make corrections post verification by the
University will need to send an email to nad@nsdl.co.in with the
correct information. Necessary changes will be made at the

backend by NSDL.
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